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Good evening and welcome to the students, staff, and families from Samuel 
Bissell Elementary and R. B. Chamberlin Middle School. 

This is the meeting of the Board of Education for October 2, 2019. I am Rob Felber 
and I am honored to serve as your president of the Board of Education. Tonight 
we have several administration reports. Recently the state released the annual 
report cards. While we’re pleased with the overall report, we recognize several 
key points. 1) This is only a snapshot of a moment in time for our students. 2) The 
administrative team uses this and many other assessments to form continuous 
improvement plans beyond the state-mandated assessments. 3) A more detailed 
accountability report of the district can be found in our recently published Quality 
Profile. This report follows the guidelines established by The Alliance for High-
Quality education, an education consortium of which Twinsburg is a member. 
Over 75 Ohio districts publish such a report. The first of three reports tonight will 
be on the Local Report Card. We will also hear updates on our blended learning 
initiative and a third report on how are Makerspaces are impacting our students.  

As we look out in the audience, we’re reminded why we’re here, our amazing 
students. So, without further delay, I’ll turn the meeting over to Superintendent 
Powers for her Superintendent’s report. 


